
1--H~ADQUART[RS [IGHH-1 AIR FORC[ 
FORT WORTH. TEXAS 

27 January 1950 

Mr. Amon Carter, Sr. 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
400 West Seventh Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

Headquarters USAF has forwarded me 
a photograph of Mr. Symington presenting 
you the Air Force Exceptional Service 
Award. 

I received this copy, and I am sure 
that you would like it for your office 
since Mrs. Deakins tells me you have not 
received any of these photographs. 
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